
City of Guntersville Reopening 
**Masks are encouraged and preferred** 
** Social distancing will be practiced** 

 
Effective Monday May 18th, City Hall will be open.  This includes the City Clerk’s Office, Municipal Court/Magistrate 
Office, and Building Official Office.  You will enter City Hall on the City Clerk/left side of the building and exit on the 
Building Official Office/right side. 
 
Recycling bags will be outside of both doors of City Hall in a basket so you don’t have to enter the building.  You can 
also leave a note on your recycling bags if you need bags. 
 
City Council and Planning Commission will be meeting in Town Hall at their regular times unless otherwise posted. 
 
The Senior Center will continue to be closed until further notice. 
 
The Recreation Center will open June 1st with limited activities and hours.  We anticipate opening the pool on June 1st.  
Public restrooms in the park will open Friday May 15th. 
 
The Transportation Department has started operating on their normal hours.  Patrons are restricted to certain seats for their 
safety which limits the amount we are able to transport. 
 
The Library will open Tuesday, May 19th. 
 Limited hours open to the public: Tuesday - Friday 10:00-4:00, Saturday 10:00-1:00, Closed on Sunday and Monday  
 During these hours, the library will be open at a limited capacity for checkout, return, and quick browsing only. Please 

be prepared to wait to enter if we have reached our safe capacity.  
 Curbside Delivery will still be available and will remain the safest way to check out materials.  
 The rear entrance (back parking lot side of the building) will be for library entrance/exit, while the Gilbreath St. 

entrance (circular drive) will be locked and used only for Curbside Pickup. 
 Those coming inside the library are strongly encouraged to wear face masks and sanitize their hands upon entrance. 

We also ask that families limit the number of people entering and maintain a safe distance of 6-feet from others at all 
times. 

 Public computer use is available by appointment for essential tasks related to tax filing, census reports, unemployment 
benefits, school assignments, etc. Call to set up a time. 

 The book drop is open for returning materials. 
 Meeting rooms, lounge/reading areas, and children's play area will be closed. 
 No library or community programs/meetings will be held at this time. 
 No donations of books or other materials can be accepted at this time. 
 WiFi is available in the library parking lot - "ASC-librarywifi" 
 No fines on overdue materials 
 The annual Summer Reading Program will primarily take place online. Stay tuned to the Guntersville Public Library 

website and Facebook page for updates. 
 As always, the library has a wealth of online resources available, including digital ebooks and audiobooks to enjoy at 

home. Please call if you need help accessing any of these services. 
 
The Museum is closed until allowed to reopen by the Governor.  Once open, here are the procedures for Visitors: 
 Limited to 25 visitors at a time. 
 One-way in and one-way out at front entrance. 
 Back door is entrance is locked but can be opened as needed. 
 Traffic move in clock-wise direction throughout museum.   
 Maintain six-foot distancing between other groups and individuals. 
 Refrain from touching anything exhibit related. 
 Hand-sanitizer at each entrance.   
 Limited access to gift shop. 
 
 
The Airport will continue to operate as normal.  Meetings, gathering, and events at airport facilities will be postponed 
until further notice. 
 
Fire, Police, Sanitation, Recycling, Horticulture, Street, and Maintenance Departments will continue to operate as normal. 
 
If you are sick, please stay home. 
 
Each Department is sanitizing on a frequent, regular basis for the safety of our citizens and employees. 
 
**This information is subject to change at any time.  We will continue to monitor orders issued by the Governor and State 
Health Officer. 


